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15 November 1978

NEWS RELEASE

Cariboo College Council Chairman, Don Murray, said today that
the Council regarded the selection of the Principal as 'the most
important, single task facing Cariboo College in the foreseeable
future."

Murray expressed ''regret that the Cariboo College Faculty and
Chairpersons and the Student Society had elected to ignore the
Council's wishes by nominating single delegates to the Search
Committee for the new Principal."

"It was our hope," Murray said, '"that all the constituent groups
in the College community would make selections which would be
truly representative of the population of Cariboo College. In-
stead Faculty, Chairpersons and the Students have selected repre-
sentatives from the academic side of the College thus ignoring
two-thirds of their constituents."

"The Search Committee will proceed with its task'" he stated.
The Student Society, the Faculty Association and the Committee
of Chairpersons have been invited to reconsider their position
and to forward nominees to the Council.
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